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Ref:  AJK/VEF

November 2017
Dear Colleague
Temporary Teacher of Psychology (to cover maternity)
Thank you for showing interest in the post of Teacher of Psychology at our school.  I am pleased to be able to send you further details as required.

Psychology is an over-subscribed subject at Key Stage 5 and contributes to the development of the Social Sciences Faculty.  Enclosed in this letter is the following information.

· Further details of Tupton Hall School

· Details of the Social Sciences Faculty

· A person specification

· The School’s Mission Statement and;

· An Application form

We are looking for an enthusiastic, well qualified, organised and motivated Psychology Teacher with the ability to apply energy, determination and an innovative approach to the demands of this post.  The ability to contribute to the teaching of other Social Science subjects is an advantage.
I hope that you are interested in applying for this post and taking on this exciting and demanding challenge.  If you wish to apply then please submit a completed application form together with a supporting statement highlighting

· How your skills and experience to date equip you for this post

· Your motivation for applying.

· How would you contribute to the development of this subject and the ‘Social Sciences Curriculum Area’.

All applications should be sent to the school by 9.00am on Monday 20 November 2017 with interviews to be held soon after. If you have not been contacted by Friday 24 November 2017 to invite you for interview, then please assume on this occasion that you have not been successful.  

If there is any further information you require then please do not hesitate to contact me (or J  Dieckhoener) at school if you wish.  I look forward to receiving your completed application soon.

Yours sincerely,
Andrew Knowles

Headteacher
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